
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                         Term:   Easter 2022                 Topic:  Once Upon a Time 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have had another busy half term in Pembroke 

Class! 

 

Our topic this term was ‘Once upon a time’. We 

focused on the story of the 3 little pigs.  We 

enjoyed joining in with the story, and dressing up 

like the characters.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on positional 

language. We were exploring whether teddy was 

‘on’, ‘under’, etc. the box. We then even had a 

go at getting in the boxes ourselves! Some of us 

were also identifying different everyday objects 

and how they feel. 

 

In English, we have been focusing on answering 

different levels of questions about our story. We 

have also been forming sentences about the 

story based on what we could see, hear and 

touch.  

 

We have loved another half term of cooking 

(fairy cupcakes, and Easter nests so far!).  

 

Since the weather has been so nice, we have 

taken a few lessons outside as well. Food play on 

the playground sure did make a mess!  

 

The children have really extended their learning 

into adventure time this half term. We have seen 

lovely role-playing, sharing and curiosity.  

 

Sensory circuits has been a new session for us this 

half term. It has been about getting the children’s 

bodies moving at the beginning of the day, and 

ready for learning. We have really been able to 

see the benefits in this session.  

 

Of course, swimming has been amazing. We 

have seen the children become more confident- 

holding their noses and ducking under the water. 

We have also been learning some other key skills, 

such as floating in the water like a starfish, and 

kicking our legs.  

 

We also welcomed Courtneay (a PGCE student) 

into our class, and she taught us some lovely 

lessons. We will miss her lots, but wish her luck in 

her next adventure.  

 

Have a great Easter Break from Pembroke Team.   

 

 

  

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 8th April 

First day back: Monday 25th April  

 
May Day Holiday: Monday 2nd May 2022  

 


